Don & Charlene Anderson
Post Office Box 1151, Petersburg Alaska 99833
007-518-1138

October 29, 2022

Via email: assembly@petersburgak.gov
Petersburg Assembly Members

P. O Box 329

Petersburg Ak 99833

RE: Comments Related to Agenda

Dear Assembly Members;

When the City of Petersburg incorporated into a borough they gained an established citizenry
living off Mitkof Island and off the it’s road system. At that time alternating Assembly meeting times
were adopted to accommodate those citizens unable to attend an evening meeting. That need for access
to the Assembly has not changed. Continuing the once monthly afternoon meeting is essential to insure
equal access for all Borough residents. As winter approaches with increasing darkness this becomes
even more important. We urge you to continue the monthly afternoon meeting.

Unfortunately, we are traveling and unable to present our thoughts in person.
Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,

Lon v Aeillons oo
Don & Chaflene Anderson

charliea@gci.net



